
Minutes of Better in Belize Property Owners' Association Board of Directors meeting on August 8, 2016. 

 

Ann McGregor moved that the BIB Property Owners Association appoint Susanne Jefferson and Sandi 

Smith as interim board members filling the 2 vacant spots through terms expiring December 31, 2016. 

 

Current board members, Ann McGregor, Ann Kaplan and Irene Brady voted unanimously to appoint two 

new board members to the BIB POA for the balance of the calendar year 2016, at which time the yearly 

election will be held where all property owners can vote for the 2017 BOD.  The newly appointed board 

members are Sandi Smith and Susanne Jefferson, both full-time residents of BIB.  

 

Submitted by Ann Kaplan, Secretary, BIB POA Board of Directors 

8/12/16    


